
  Contact Us 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

 

General Offering for November 1, 2020 =  

General Fund $6,795.57 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 
Building Fund for November 1, 2020 = $540.00 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 8, 2020 
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PRELUDES  The Lord’s My Shepherd  

Prelude on Joy in the Morning  

Hymn of Grateful Praise 
 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

INTRO VIDEO 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP Isaiah 40:27-31 
 
 

MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

RECEIVING NEW MEMBERS 

 

SCRIPTURE John 12:20-26 
 

 SPECIAL MUSIC  Thy Word 

    

SCRIPTURE                  Matthew 28:16-20
   
 

MESSAGE Naming Needs, Faith-Forward 
 

CLOSING PRAYER 
 

 SPECIAL MUSIC   My Shepherd Will Supply My Need 

 

*BENEDICTION  
 

*POSTLUDE        Praise to the Lord, the Almighty   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                                  Worship Leader – Lydia Fisher 

                                  Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

                      Sound Tech – Rich Bushong 

                                    Video Tech – Dave Bendit 
 

PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be preaching on 

Titus 2:9-15; 1 Tim 6:1-2; Philemon. Please read and prayerfully study 

this passage this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING – Sunday November 15, 2020 

 Immediately following the morning service. 
 

IT IS NEW DIRECTORY TIME – HAVE YOU? 

✓ Dropped a phone line 

✓ Changed or added a phone number 

✓ Changed addresses 

✓ Added or changed an email address 

✓ Had a family member move to a different address 

✓ Made any other changes to your information 
If you answered “yes” to any of the above, please 
send that information to Irene so she can make 
appropriate updates.  Thanks!! 
 
 
 
 

*Those who are able are invited to stand. 

 

Worship Today 
Our Vision: Firmly rooted and living deeply in the character of Christ to become a healthier church that powerfully shares Christ with the world. 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Poinsettia Sale! The Worship Team would like to invite the 

congregation to purchase poinsettias to beautify our sanctuary 

during Advent. Three varieties (Red, Marble and White) will be 

sold for $5 each, from November 8 through 22. This year, we 

want to make this process as safe as possible, and so we will 

be having sign-ups at an outdoor table at the church, asking for 

exact change or a check (written out to “Hempfield Church of 

the Brethren”), or directly contacting Diane Garber via phone or 

text at 717-875-0264, or email to dianeg.music@gmail.com, to 

order and pay for your poinsettias. You may take your poinsettia 

home any time after the Christmas Eve service. Thank you for 

helping to make our church beautiful! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Turkey Drive 11/22 - The Force for Food Committee is 

coordinating the annual turkey collections for Water Street 

Ministries.  Monetary donations would also be appreciated and 

can be placed in the collection box in the narthex.  Please make 

checks payable to Hempfield Church of the Brethren (notation-

Turkey Drive).  November 22nd we will be collecting frozen or 

fresh turkeys at the gym entrance.  Water Street Ministries 

shelters 170 people per night and serves 146,000 meals annually.  

Thank you for your annual support in providing a holiday meal to 

those in need during these challenging times. 

 

Silent Auction for Quilts! Since the Brethren Disaster Relief 
Auction was canceled this year, all the quilters who would have 
donated quilts to the auction have been challenged to sell their 
quilts and donate the monies to BDRA with a goal of $30,000, and 
YOU have the opportunity to help achieve that goal! Arlene Slotter 
created 14 beautiful quilts that will be sold within the next few 
weeks during a “Silent Auction”. The quilts are on display in John 
Naas Hall through December 6, and we ask that you bid on your 
favorites by filling out the forms with your best bid, and placing the 
papers in the collection box. The winners with the highest bids will 
be informed after December 6, and their checks will be sent to 
BDRA to help with the quilters’ $30,000 goal. Whether a 
Christmas gift for a loved one, or something special for yourself, 
consider one of Arlene’s beautiful quilts this year! If you have any 
questions, cannot place a bid in person at the church, or just want 
to make a donation toward the quilters’ goal, contact Deb Bendit 
(717-808-8453 or quilterdeb60@gmail.com) for more information.  
 

 

                                   

Announcements 
 
 

Announcements 
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